October 26, 2020

Group Delta Consultants, Inc.
1320 S. Simpson Circle

Anaheim, CA 92806

SUBIJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL - CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE
CRESCENT AVENUE REHABILITATION PROJECT FROM DALE STREET TO WESTERN
AVENUE

Dear Sir/Madam,

The City of Buena Park is requesting proposals to provide construction engineering services for the
construction phase of the project that may include but not limited to pavement analysis, testing, and
inspection services.

Please submit your proposal for the work, fee rate schedule and lump sum as a not to exceed (NTE)
amount for the construction engineering services no later than Thursday, November 12, 2020. Enclosed
for your information are the project’s construction drawings.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Annie Singhal at (714) 562-3691.

Sincerely,
Nabil S. Henein, P.E.
Director of Public Works/City Engineer

By:

e |
Mina Mikhael, P.E.
Assistant City Engineer

C: Annie Singhal, Assistant Engineer
Gregory Lannan, Public Works Inspector
Manny Pena, Public Works Inspector
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